
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to Week 5 – it is hard to believe that this term is almost half over! 

Time capsule 
The big thing on our minds at school this week is the time-capsule opening, happening on 
Friday at 12.30. We hope you will be able to join us for the big event. Everyone is welcome. 

We will be placing a new time capsule to be opened in the year 2050. If you would like to 
put anything in the capsule to represent your child or your family, please send it to school 
by Wednesday 28 May so we can have everything packed and sealed ready for Friday. 
Nothing too large, please. Our capsules are not tiny, but they will fill up fast if people send 
big objects. 

Week 5 

Monday 26 May Breakfast club 
School psych here (Sofia McAulay) 
Ms Whyte at PL 
Mrs Criddle away – Miss Hall (Senior room) 

Tuesday 27 May Assembly 
Board meeting 5.15pm 
Mrs Criddle away  

Wednesday 28 May Breakfast club 
Mrs Criddle away  

Thursday 29 May Newsletter 
Friday 30 May Breakfast club 

Time capsule opening 12.30pm 

Kindy Health Screening 
Tara Spencer, our school nurse, completed the kindy health screenings last week. Tara will 
contact you directly if there is anything that needs to be followed up from your child’s 
screening. 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 
It’s not too late. Don’t forget to sign up at www.premiersreadingchallenge.wa.edu.au . 
There is a special category for little kids who can’t read on their own yet where parents can 
log the books they read aloud to them. 

School psychologist 
Our school psych, Sofia, is an educational psychologist, meaning she works with students 
who are having learning or behaviour difficulties to help identify the cause of their 
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difficulty, and also works with teachers to help them make appropriate adjustments so 
these students can do their best in the classroom. 
You will always be consulted and asked to give your consent if we wish to refer your child 
to the psych.  
If you are concerned about any aspect of your child’s development, please meet with your 
classroom teacher to discuss appropriate interventions or the need for follow-up with the 
psych or with allied health services such as the speech therapist or occupational therapist. 
 

  


